
Wednesday | April 14th | 6:00 PM 

Sam Veith 

Fun Fishin’ Guide Service 

GENEVA LAKE –  

SEASONAL GAME FISH PATTERNS 

Sam Veith is the current owner/operator of Fun Fishin' Guide Service on Geneva and Delavan Lakes: Sam’s 
mission is all about giving back to Veterans and promoting fishing as a therapeutic activity to combat PTSD 
& mental illness. Many businesses and individuals funded guide trips for many veterans last year. 

Veith grew up in the city, son of a Chicago fireman, and had minimal access to fishing (dad was not a 
fisherman). Annual family trips to Voyageurs 
National Park / Kabetogoma Lake spurred my 
love of fishing as a kid. He worked for Outdoor 
Network Web Design & Hosting after college 
which led to more connections in the fishing 
industry and brought Sam up to fish Geneva 
for the first time in my early 20s about 12 years 
ago.  

He moved to Wisconsin 8 years ago to fish 
more and started part-time guiding last year in 
2020. Sam’s fishing education and experience 
also includes the Spence Petros Fishing 
School in 2008; being a First Mate aboard the 
Erie Drifter Sportfishing charter boat on Lake 
Erie for two seasons; and multiple guided trips 
with John Trossen, William “Billy” Heim and 
Steve Everetts on Geneva and Delavan. 

Veith currently resides in Salem, WI with his wife 
Maria, baby daughter Rosalie born Halloween 2020. 
His day job is a Commercial Insurance Broker specializing in Risk Management / Safety for Construction & 
Manufacturing with R&R Insurance Services, Inc., Waukesha, WI. 

Sam’s presentation will be cover various seasonal patterns for Geneva game fish. The presentation will 
include one of his favorite summer techniques  which is drop shotting plastic worms for bass. Veith has also 
discovered and fine-tuned a HOT pattern on Geneva, the fall & winter trolling bite for walleyes – both numbers 
of fish and trophies. If you have not heard of what has been happening on this topic this is an opportunity to 
get some inside information of some specifics not widely known. Learn more about Sam’s charity guide 
business at FunFishin.org. 

This will be the first in-person gathering in many months. Please check the club website for any 
required last-minute changes due to the pandemic. Attendance will be by pre-registration as 
attendance will be limited due to local guidelines and we will adhere to local restrictions – social 
distancing, face masks, etc. Guests may request access at lakegenevafishingclub.com/contact-us. 

Illinois Club Meetings are on the 2nd Wednesdays 6:00 PM 

Poplar Creek Bowl 

(Banquet Entrance)   

2354 W Higgins Rd Hoffman Estates, 

IL 60192 

Guests Are Always Welcomed 

Guest Fee $5.00 

Food/Beverage Available for Purchase  

@ 5:00 PM – Bar Down Sports Grill 

 


